
Pembroke and Allenstown 
Old Home Day 
Pembroke Town Hall 

Pembroke, NH 

June 3, 2022 

Dear Friend of Pembroke and Allenstown Old Home Day (OHO): 

We invite you to join us on Saturday, August 27, 2022, for our 40th Anniversary celebration. 
Theme: "All Around NH". You can help! All contributions, large or small, are greatly appreciated and are tax 
deductible. Our TAX ID Number (TIN) is 02-0459337. 
In order to guarantee your name is printed as a sponsor in the OHO program, please make sure your 
contribution or raffle item is submitted no later than August 7, 2022. Donations received after this date 
will be listed at the OHO booth on the day of the event. Please check off area of interest, tear off 
bottom half of this letter and return with your donation. 

Thank you for your continued support for Old Home Day. As always, this wonderful family event would 
not be possible without the generous funding of our sponsors and the hard work of our dedicated 
volunteers. Hope to see you there! 

With Heartfelt Thanks, 
The Pembroke & Allenstown Old Home Day Committee 

Name and contact information: 

To become involved you can: 

* __ Make a tax-deductible cash donation to help offset the costs incurred for insurance, 
supplies, equipment rentals, entertainment and more. Please make checks payable 
to Pembroke & Allenstown Old Home Day, 311 Pembroke Street, Pembroke, NH 03275. 

* __ Donate new items, crafts, gift baskets or gift certificates for the OHO raffle. 
Contact Pat at 603-340-1497. 

* __ Participate in the OHO parade to advertise your business or organization. 
Contact Jocelyn at 603-485-3352 (floats) or Pat at 603-340-1497 (parade entry). 

* __ Antique Cars/Trucks/Tractors wanted for the parade and/or car show! 
Contact Lisa 603-848-0104. 

* __ Volunteer members of your organization to promote your products or services. This is an 
excellent way for students to log Community Service Hours 
Contact Lisa at 603-724-5071. 

* __ Sponsor a hole on our mini golf course for $75.00. Space is limited and available on a first 
come first-served basis. 
Contact Tom at 603-485-9838. 


